Dear Stone Age,

On behalf of the Adult Congenital Heart Association (ACHA), I would like to thank you for your generous gift of \$1,785.61. Your support makes a tremendous difference to adult congenital heart defect survivors, their families, and the medical community that serves them.

ACHA can be counted on to help narrow gaps in congenital heart disease care through outreach, advocacy, research, and education. Your gift allows us to continue and expand our efforts to offer educational resources and outreach to patients and their families, as well as advocate and fund research that result in new tools and policies that benefit adult congenital heart defect patients.

To learn more about ACHA's recent efforts, please visit our website at www.achaheart.org.

Thank you again for your commitment to the congenital heart disease community, as well as your dedication to ACHA.

Sincerely, Mark Roeder President and CEO

P.S. You can make your donation go twice as far. Did you know that many companies match donations made by their employees? <u>Check out ACHA's Corporate Matching tools to see if your employer matches donations.</u>

Not seeing your employer listed? Contact your employer to find out if they will match your gift to ACHA. If your employer requires an Employer Identification Number (EIN) or Federal Tax Identification number, please use: 04-3447959.